NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM
OF THE GOVERNING BOARD OF THE
NORTHERN CONSOLIDATED FIRE DISTRICT #1

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a quorum of the Governing Board of the Northern
Consolidated Fire District #1 may be present at the following event, but they will not conduct or
discuss any business of the Northern Consolidated Fire District #1 and they will not be making
any decisions:

NACFD#1 District Board Chairman Jim Bailey may speak, and answer questions posed by
the Kingman City Council regarding the proposed Management Agreement.

Name of Event: City of Kingman Regular Council Meeting
Location: 310 N FOURTH ST, KINGMAN, AZ 86401
Date: August 6, 2019
Time: 5PM~-11PM

Dated this 5® day of August 2019
Respectfully Submitted:
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Rhonda Johnson
Administrative Assistant
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